
“Welcome Back Everyone!”

Our school year has officially begun! It has 
been amazing to reconnect with all of you and 
to welcome our new families to the Hale.
We kicked off the start of our year with our “
Back to School Ho’ Down.”
All of our little cowboys and girls mossed their 
way to our schoolyard for an afternoon full of 
games food and fun.
Our first day of school was filled with 
excitement and pride.  Our students 
represented our school motto of dressing for 
success by wearing their uniforms and carrying 
themselves with respect and dignity.
We will continue in this spirit by asking that 
you have your student wear his or her uniform 
daily to our school.
All students will be asked to wear their uniforms 
consistently Monday through Friday until we 
institute our Friday dress down day. A notice 
will be sent home to inform our families when 
this will begin.
Until said time, we appreciate you supporting our 
school and your student by ensuring that they are 
dressed for success daily.
In terms of our academic focus, we will continue 
working on our school wide Instructional Focus in 
the content area of writing.  We will be guiding all 
of our students through a series of writing 
strategies and practices that will enable them to 
become more authentic writers.
I am looking forward to another great school year 
and thank you in advance for your support.

Warmly,

Mrs. Teque
. 
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Up and Coming Events

Sep. 11th – First Day of Kindergarten!

Sep. 15th- Hispanic Heritage Month Begins
Sep. 18th  - Cookie Dough Sale Begins
Sep. 19th – BOKS Program Begins

Sep. 21st – Fall Open House
                      5:00PM- 7:00PM

Sep. 26th- Parent Council Meet & Greet                            
5:30PM- 7:30PM   

SAFETY

Please do not park or pull into the 
schoolyard after 8:00AM. Many of 
our students are entering the yard\ 
and our teachers need to park


